October 13, 2008

Pastor Ken Reiter St. Paul's U.C.C. Church 115 S. Cedar Madrid, IA 50156

Dear Friends at St. Paul's U.C.C. Church,

"...there are varieties of service, but the same Lord, and there are varieties of working, but it is the same God who inspires them all in every one."

Habitat for Humanity was founded with the conviction that every one of God's people should have a simple, decent place to live. Working side by side, members of your group and other believers in Boone County have come together to help build our newest house at 301 S. Cedar in Madrid.

Julie Munson and her daughter, Faith, will eventually have a secure home thanks to the workers, food providers, and those who pray and give of their wealth in order to make this build a success. As the apostle Paul wrote in the above passage to the Corinthians, all who took part add their own special blessing to our project.

Please share this with all those involved the past Saturdays. Thank you again for your contribution of workers, the delicious food, your prayers and your church's continued support of Habitat's housing ministry.

In His name,
The Board of Directors
Habitat for Humanity of Boone County

cc-Dennis Davis